
 
TO: EXECUTIVE OFFICERS – STATE BOARDS OF PHARMACY 

FROM: Lemrey “Al” Carter, Executive Director/Secretary 

DATE: November 22, 2024 

RE: Registration Now Available – 2025 Tri-Regulator Symposium and Opioid Regulatory 
Collaborative Summit 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
NABP is pleased to invite its members to the 2025 Tri-Regulator Symposium and the 2025 Opioid 
Regulatory Collaborative (ORC) Summit, taking place March 6-7, 2025, at the Tysons Corner 
Marriott in Tysons Corner, VA.  
 
March 6, 2025 
The Tri-Regulator Symposium, hosted by the Federation of State Medical Boards (FSMB), NABP, 
and the National Council of State Boards of Nursing (NCSBN), provides a unique opportunity to 
collaborate with your counterparts of medical and nursing regulatory boards. This sixth Tri-Regulator 
Symposium offers one day of presentations and open forums on topics of high importance to the future 
of US health care. While each of the three organizations is autonomous with their own membership and 
goals, all share common values and a deep commitment to public health protection. Recognizing this, 
FSMB, NABP, and NCSBN formed the Tri-Regulator Collaborative to advance dialogue and build 
consensus on issues of state-based licensure and regulation. This day will provide the opportunity to 
discuss interprofessional cooperation and the challenges facing state medical, nursing, and pharmacy 
boards. 
 
March 7, 2025 
The second ORC Summit will be held following the Symposium. Launched in 2021 by FSMB, NABP, 
NCSBN, and the American Association of Dental Boards, the ORC partnership is aimed at addressing 
the nation’s opioid epidemic by uniting the key health care professions that prescribe and dispense 
prescription medications. 
 
Space at the Tri-Regulator Symposium and Opioid Regulatory Collaborative Summit is limited, and 
registration is available on a first-come, first-served basis. The deadline to register is February 5, 
2025. There is no cost to register for the symposium or summit. 
 
Lodging and airfare are the responsibility of attendees, and a special contracted room rate of $239 per 
night (plus applicable taxes/fees) is available at the Tysons Corner Marriott. If you are interested in 
attending the Tri-Regulator Symposium and/or the ORC Summit, please contact NABP Executive 
Meeting Planner Jess Ruhl via email at jruhl@nabp.pharmacy for meeting registration and hotel 
information.  
 
We look forward to your participation! 
 
 
cc: NABP Executive Committee   
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